
 
 
DATE:  July 12, 2023 
SUBJECT: FINAL REPORT: SCADA Application Audit Report    
The SCADA Application Audit Report, completed in July 2023, contains potentially sensitive 
information. A public records request for this report can be made by using the following link: 

https://www.tempe.gov/government/city-clerk-s-office/public-records-requests 

The City Attorney’s Office will determine whether a full or redacted version will be provided. 
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